
"Nobel Laureate Prof. Gregg Semenza Inspires at BME's 'Dialogue with The Master' Event" 

The Biomedical Engineering (BME) department was honored to host Nobel Laureate Professor Gregg 

Semenza for a special forum on April 15, 2024. Titled "Dialogue with The Master: The Journey towards 

Excellence," the event featured a series of student project presentations and a dynamic discussion with 

Prof. Semenza, who received the Nobel Prize in Physiology or Medicine in 2019. 

Our BME students showcased their innovative projects, demonstrating the department's commitment 

to advancing the field of biomedical engineering. The projects spanned a range of topics, reflecting the 

diverse research interests within the department. 

Prof. Semenza provided insightful feedback, fostering a warm and engaging atmosphere that 

encouraged students to interact openly. The discussion delved into the challenges and triumphs of 

scientific research, with students gaining invaluable advice from Prof. Semenza's distinguished career. 

The highlight of the event was a Q&A session, where students engaged directly with Prof. Semenza, 

asking thoughtful questions and gaining deeper understanding of what drives scientific discovery and 

innovation. 

This forum is part of the BME department's ongoing initiative to connect students with eminent scientists 

and enrich their educational experience. We thank Prof. Semenza for his invaluable contribution to this 

event and look forward to more such inspiring engagements. 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 


